Going back to school is an exciting time
for most children. But for children
experiencing homelessness and poverty
- the first day of school can be difficult.
Thank you for providing much-needed,
new school supplies!

Please bring your donations to
the Timberlake Outreach Center
or one of our Family
Donation/Outreach Centers.




